
 I am re-sending this form in case you need to update your information from last year or if you 

want to pass this form on to any new agencies that wish to have an Act 180 Program in their 

area. 

Therefore, could you please complete this form, scan and email back to  Program Co-ordinator 
Marcia Cole at: marcia.cole@iup.edu

By completing this form your agency will be placed on the IUP Criminal Justice Training Center 

Act 180 Email list. IUP CJTC will then communicate by email by sending all relevant 

schedules, enrollment forms, etc. dealing with all mandatory update training. Your cooperation 

would be appreciated.  

Name of Department: 

Name of Department Head and 1 Designee: 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

Fax Number: 

Email Address: 

mailto:dmarsili@iup.edu

